

Fwd: OSCAR Correspondence - SCRC Ordinary Meeting Thursday 19 March 2020

2 messages

OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au> To: membership@oscar.org.au

Mon, Mar 23, 2020 at 5:21 PM

Hi Gillian for PDFing and posting on website correspondence. I will send my letter that I sent to CEO to you as well. regards, Melva

----- Original Message -----

Subject: OSCAR Correspondence - SCRC Ordinary Meeting Thursday 19 March 2020

Date:2020-03-23 12:18

From: Megan Friend < megan.friend@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

To: "mail@oscar.org.au" < mail@oscar.org.au>

Copy: Sue Sheahan < sue.sheahan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Good Afternoon Ms Hobson

Thank you for your correspondence dated 18 March 2020.

Your concerns were noted and you would have experienced the measures implemented to keep the observing public safe whilst attending the Ordinary Meeting on 19 March.

Please be assured that all directions and protocols with regard to social distancing and indoor meetings will be monitored and applied to Sunshine Coast Council meetings moving forward.

Regards

Megan Friend

Coordinator CEO Governance & Operations

Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council



Ph: 0409 761 937

Email: megan.friend@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Website: www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Mail: Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560



To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit your local office at Caloundra, Maroochydore or Nambour; or visit us online at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. If correspondence includes personal information, please refer to Council's Privacy Policy.

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error you are requested to notify the sender by return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272, and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please note that some council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being transmitted overseas prior to delivery of any communication to the device. In sending an email to council, you are agreeing that the content of your email may be transmitted overseas.

Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an email and any attachments generated for the official functions of council is strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the *Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld)* and *Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld)*.

OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au> To: membership@oscar.org.au

Wed, Apr 15, 2020 at 11:42 AM

Email response re March OM for OSCAR website. regards, Melva

[Quoted text hidden]